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Wellbeing through Work ‘In-Work Support’ provides free and confidential support to people who are struggling at work or on sickness absence with musculoskeletal problems (like back or joint pain) or emotional health issues (such as stress, anxiety, low mood or depression).
Is a health Issue affecting your ability to stay in work?
If any of the following are affecting you at home or work:

· Muscle or joint pain

· Stress

· Low mood

· Anxiety

Our team of qualified NHS Physiotherapists and Occupational Therapists can provide:
· Advice, guidance and support for managing muscle and joint problems

· Help to develop coping skills for managing stress, anxiety and low mood

If you are going through a difficult physical or emotional time and would like support, then why not talk to our friendly and experienced advisors today?   

Freephone (  0845 601 7556 
Email (  wtw@wales.nhs.uk              

We know from experience that it can help to talk things through with someone who can offer advice and support. Our confidential and professional support can be accessed:

· Over the telephone

· In person

· By attending our Managing Your Wellbeing Course

As an ABM employee you are eligible for our support, but please remember that any individual who works for an employer or is self-employed and lives or works in Bridgend, Neath, Port Talbot or Swansea can also access our free support.
Lines are open Monday to Friday, between 9.00am – 5.00pm. Calls from landlines are free of charge; however calls from a mobile phone may incur a charge from your mobile phone provider.  We have an out-of-hours answer service, please leave your contact details and we’ll call you back as soon as possible.          


The Wellbeing through Work ‘In-Work Support’ team is based in ABM University Health Board, but the Service is made possible by the EU’s convergence European Social Fund through the Welsh Government. 

 
